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Traffic Alert: Daytime Lane Closures on Maybank Highway  
 
Lane closures are scheduled for Friday, November 17 on Maybank Highway at River Road for the Northern Pitchfork 
project.  
 
Details: 

• Work is scheduled from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.   
• Crews will help direct traffic through the lane closure and there will be message boards directing traffic through 

the construction area.  
• Motorists are asked to use caution while driving through the construction area.   
• All work is weather dependent.  

 

The Northern Pitchfork is a new road connecting Maybank Highway to Fenwick Hall Allee and River Road. The project is 
scheduled to be complete in the first quarter of 2024.  

 
----------- 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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